From: Robert Christl

To: <u>City County Homeless Issues Committee</u>
Subject: In support of confirming mayoral emergency #2
Date: Monday, October 19, 2020 4:52:17 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Madison alders,

As a concerned resident, I am writing to urge you to confirm mayoral emergency order #2. I believe it is essential that our city government support Madisonians who are experiencing homelessness during the Covid-19 pandemic by authorizing TPEs on city property in accordance with CDC guidelines. Thank you.

Sincerely, Robert Christl